
 

REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

              

 
  

   

 
RECOMMENDATION  
Authorize the City Manager to execute a First Amendment to the Professional Services 
Agreement by and Between the City of Desert Hot Springs and MIG for the 2018 
Comprehensive General Plan Update; with approval as to form by the City Attorney.  
 
DISCUSSION 
On July 18, 2017, the City Council approved a Professional Services Agreement with MIG, Inc. 
to perform the 2018 Comprehensive General Plan Update. This contract is set to expire on 
March 18, 2019. The proposed first amendment extends the expiration to March 18, 2020. All 
other remaining terms and conditions of the agreement remain unchanged. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
The fiscal impact of the contract has remained unchanged. There is approximately $236,735 
remaining of the original $352,000 budget.  
 
EXHIBIT(S) 
1)  First Amendment to Professional Services Agreement by and Between the City of Desert 

Hot Springs and MIG, Inc.    
2)  Professional Services Agreement by and Between City of Desert Hot Springs and MIG, Inc.  

DATE:  February 5, 2019 

TITLE: General Plan Update Contract Extension  

Prepared by: Rebecca Deming, Community Development Director 
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